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March 11, 2014 
 
MLS 1964 Class Member 
 
Dear friend of MLS, 
 
The MLS Foundation invites you to take part in a very special event in honor of 
your Fiftieth Class Anniversary, May 23–25, 2013, the induction of your class into 
the Michigan Lutheran Seminary Foundation Memory Lane Society.  Your class’s 
induction marks the eleventh induction of a fiftieth year class into the Memory 
Lane Society celebrating fifty years of friendship as part of the MLS family. 
 
This letter is to let you know how much The Foundation is looking forward to 
having you back on campus, as well as to give specific detail to our role in the 
weekend. Your class is also planning some activities separate from these. Check 
the other page of this letter for specifics. 
 
We have published a website just for your class. If we have a current email 
address for you, you should have received an email invitation to visit the site. If 
not, you can find it by visiting www.mls-foundation.org/Reunions.html and then 
clicking on the “Class website” link for your class. 
 
On Friday, May 23 at 2:30, you and your spouse are invited to park in the VIP 
parking (look for a sign on Court Street) lot off Court St., at the SE end of the 
classroom building. Join us in the Commons for a reception with light finger 
foods. Between 3:30 and 4:00, you will be chauffeured to Sullivan's Black Forest 
Restaurant in Frankenmuth for dinner as our special guests. We’d like to honor 
you with a red and white corsage or boutonniere for the weekend, so please let 
us know in advance that you will be attending so that we can order it for you. 
 
At the dinner, your class will be inducted into the Memory Lane Society and 
receive your gold cardinal pin. After the dinner you will be brought back to 
campus for the Commencement Concert, where you will have reserved seating. 
The concert begins at 7:00pm. Afterwards your class will be asked to remain at 
your seats so members of the audience have a chance to visit with you. 
 
The next morning, Saturday, May 24, at 9:00 a.m., we’d like you to please gather 
in the Commons for a tour of the campus.  The tour will take about an hour. The   



graduation service will begin at 10:30 a.m. During the service your names will be 
read and you will receive special recognition as a 50-year alum. VIP parking will 
again be available in the same location as Friday. You will also have reserved 
seating behind the faculty in the front of the gymnasium. 
 
Please fill out the enclosed form to let us know whether or not you can make it.  
Since we will have nametags for all attendees, please include your spouse’s 
name on the form. If you are not able to make it and would like to send greetings 
to your classmates, please send them to us and we will make them available to 
your classmates at the event. Notice that the deadline to return the form and 
payments is April 13. 
 
If any of you are moved to give a donation to MLS Foundation you will have an 
opportunity to do so at reunion time or you may include it with your RSVP. 
Please make checks for donations out to the MLS Foundation. 
 
Whether you are able to attend the celebrations in May, or not, we salute you in 
your anniversary year.  We trust that the things you learned at MLS have helped 
you grow in God’s grace and the grace of living through the years. 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
 
 
Records Specialist 
MLS Foundation 


